
 

 

 
Alert: Taylor Farms has issued a recall on raw onions  
 
To Our Valued Customer Partners, 
 
This is to advise you that Pacific Coast Fresh Company is NOT involved with the recent Taylor Farms 
recall of raw onions. Please see the links and QR Code below for additional recall information. 
 
Taylor Farms has issued a recall on raw onions after preliminary data from the U.S. Food and Drug 
Administration indicated the ingredient as "a likely source of contamination" in a deadly E. coli outbreak 
linked to McDonald's. 
 
Currently the recall is affecting only US Foods distribution. However, that may change as more 
information becomes available.  
 
This recall is in connection with the ongoing FDA outbreak investigation of E. coli O157:H7 illnesses at 
select McDonald’s locations. 
 
https://newspack-coloradosun.s3.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Recall-Details-8685-
TAYLOR-FARMS-Recall-of-Onions-2024_10_22.pdf 
 

   
 
https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-illness/outbreak-investigation-e-coli-o157h7-mcdonalds-
quarter-pounders-october-2024 
 

 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
David Doble 
Sr. Director – Food Safety 
Pacific Coast Fresh Company 
ddoble@pcfreshco.com 
 
 
 


